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The following is a summary of some of the items discussed at our last Parish Council Meeting held on Tuesday, 30th August:  
· The Church’s accounts (up to the end of May) were presented.  Receipt of a legacy has put our Church’s finances into a healthy position.  
· The first Quiet Time was held in our Centre on Tuesday, 6th September, at 10.30am.  This will be a weekly event and we hope people will find this Quiet Time reflective and peaceful.  
· Sherilee has offered to lead Kids Klub for the rest of the year.  
· Our Spring Flowers Service will be held on Sunday, 18th September so bring along flowers from your garden to brighten up our Church’s alter and later brighten up someone’s day.  
· Our second soup sale (a fund-raising activity), was successful by raising $323.65.  Thank you those people involved in this activity.  
· Regretfully, due to health concerns some planned fundraising and social events were postponed.  Cheese-roll making will be held early next year and a revised Church Dinner is planned for later this year.  
· Recently, you may have noticed the paper-towel dispensers have been shifted on the bathroom walls.  They will be lowered so children and people using wheel-chairs can reach them.  
· Within the near future, a six-monthly hazard check of our Centre will be carried out by our Health and Safety officer.  If you see any thing you think may cause a hazard please report this to Darren Weston.  
· Our Parish AGM will be held on Sunday morning, 16th October in conjunction with our Service.  

